
 

 

 

 

HAVE ANY OF YOUR PATIENTS 

LOST THEIR INSURANCE?  

WE CAN HELP… 
 

CHOC understands the negative financial impact that COVID-19 

may have created for your patients’ families.  We are here to help 

and provide support.  If your patients’ families have recently lost or 

do not have medical insurance, they can call CHOC Children’s 

Family Financial Resource Center at 714-509-8600.   

 

Our compassionate and knowledgeable team can help provide 

information and resources to families as they navigate the Medi-Cal 

and Covered California health exchange process. 
 

 

 

For Providers: 

If you have questions, please contact your CHOC Children’s 

Physician Relations Specialist or email: bdinfo@choc.org. 
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